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Michelle Rockell

From: DEBRA REWIRI <rewiri.boyce@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 7 September 2023 4:32 pm
To: Tania George
Cc: Michelle Rockell; moppettm@xtra.co.nz; spatriciapatu@gmail.com; daviesl1960

@gmail.com; doreenbailey99@gmail.com; dianesmith14@hotmail.com; 
burton@jsnz.com; David McKenzie

Subject: Re: FW: New lease - Russell Playcentre

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Kiaora Tania  
Kororāreka Marae absolutely support the current Playcentre to continue to operate it's centre for the overall health 
and benefit of local whanau and mokopuna of our village to thrive in the environment they continue to flourish in as 
Play is at the foundation of all tamariki to grow their potential.  
Any further support they need to operate will be given.  
Ngaa mihi  
Deb Rewiri  
Chair Kororāreka Marae  
Nga Uri ki Ngaare Raumati Ngati Manu  
   

On 07/09/2023 02:14 BST Tania George <tania.george@fndc.govt.nz> wrote:  
   
   

  

Tena koe Debra 

  

Please find attached, notification of the proposed lease for Russell Playcentre. 

  

Nga mihi 

Tania  সহ঺঻ 

  

    

 

Tania George      
Executive Assistant to Group Manager - Delivery & Operations - Delivery and Operations
M 64272510549   |   P 6494015339  |  Tania.George@fndc.govt.nz 
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